
 

Home Learning - Week 19 

 This week we have started our learning about Space and Rockets our story has been 

‘Whatever Next.  We had great fun acting out the story in sequence using words and phrases 

from the story. 

 As part of the RSPB Bird Watch week we made bird feeders and hung them in the EYFS 

garden, we sat quietly and watched what birds visited them to feed. 

 In Maths we have learnt to name and describe 2D shapes.  We have sorted shapes and created 

pictures out of shapes giving reasons for why we used each shape. 

 We wrote a list of everything that we thought that we would need to take on a space adventure, 

sounding out carefully and using the sounds that we have learnt.    

 We wrote a postcard from Baby Bear telling his Mummy what happened during his adventure 

to the moon. 

 Recapped the digraphs or, ur, oi, ow, the tricky word: my. 

Home Learning Task: 

Next week our whole school will be learning about how to look after our mental health as part of 

‘Children’s Mental Health Week’.  During the week we will be focusing on being kind.  For your home 

learning task this week you could create a ‘Family kindness Jar’.  Decorate a jam jar and then each 

day draw or write things that you have noticed people in your family doing that are kind.  At the end 

of the week tip out the contents of the jar and talk about all of the kind things that have happened 

that week. 

 

Please remember to read your reading book at least five times a week. 

Notes/reminders… 

PE will be on Tuesdays – Please remember to wear your PE kit to school. 

Parents Meetings - We will be holding parent meetings after half term on Wednesday 21st February 

and Wednesday 28th February.  Please sign up in class if you would like a ten-minute appointment. 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


